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Item 9 (iv) 

Author 
 

Theresa Goss 

Title of Report 
 

Location of Silent Soldier 

Summary 
 

To agree whether or not the Silent Soldier should be 
relocated to a permanent site. 
 

Recommendation 
 

The Parish Council agrees whether the Silent Solider should 
be relocated within the village or remain at the current site 
of The Crescent/Kemps Road. 
 

Reasons for the Recommendation 
 

The Soldier was purchased by the Royal British Legion and 
the Parish Council to commemorate in 2018, the end of the 
Second World War. 
 
Now that anniversary has passed, consideration needs to be 
given to siting the Soldier in a permanent location in the 
village. 
 

Impact on Budget None 
 

Risks 
 
 

The Soldier has previously been vandalised and if it remains 
in its current prominent position, it could happen again. 

 Background As above. 
 

Supporting documents; advice, 
reports etc should always be 
attached to the report and listed 
here 

The Royal British Legion has been asked for their thoughts 
on this matter and a response will be reported at the PC 
meeting. 
 
At the last meeting of the Parish Council, Councillors were 
asked to give some thought to possible sites and make 
those suggestions at the meeting on 25 June 2019. 

 


